
CITY OF NEWTON 
 

BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
 

TRAFFIC COUNCIL ACTIONS 
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2012 
 

Note: Below is a summary of Traffic Council actions only.  A full meeting report summarizing the 
Council’s discussion and public testimony regarding each agenda item will be posted on the City 
website in approximately two weeks following the above meeting date.  
 
Present: David Koses, Transportation Planner; Sgt. Jay Babcock, Newton Police Department; Ald. 
Ciccone, Jerome Grafe, Citizen Representative and Bill Paille, Director of Transportation 
Also Present: Ald. Lappin, Harney, Fischman, Linsky and Danberg  
 
 
TC5-12 ALD. LAPPIN, FISCHMAN & KALIS, requesting parking restrictions in the area of 

the blind curve on Winchester Street.  (Ward 8)  [01/30/12 @ 1:57 PM] 
ACTION:   APPROVE (5-0).  No parking, both sides, 100 feet north of the farm stand to  

 Wallace Street.  
  This item may be appealed through the close of business October 17, 2012.   
  NOTE: Traffic Council expects an appeal of this item due to the fact that four houses 

 are located on Winchester Street just south of Wallace Street.  The intent of this 
 Traffic Council vote was not to eliminate parking in front of these homes. 

 
TC1-12 CAPTAIN MINTZ, requesting that the temporary parking restriction on Fern Street, No 
  parking 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. weekdays, odd (south) side only, be made permanent.  
  (Ward 4)  [01/12/12 @ 9:44 AM] 
ACTION:  HELD (5-0).  60-day trial of the following restriction: No parking, Fern Street, 

 South Side, 7AM to 4PM, School Days. 
 
TC15-12 ALD. DANBERG, BLAZAR & SCHWARTZ, requesting removal of a parking space 
  in Newton Centre in the area near J.P. Licks to allow for the installation of a bike corral. 
  (Ward 6)  [05/10/12 @ 10:35 AM] 
ACTION:   HELD (4-1, Grafe).   
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 

     David Koses, Traffic Council 


